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Dear Students 

It is to notify that the "CGU Inter-Hostel Badminton Boys Competition 2025" is scheduled to be held 

from 8th March 2025 (10:00 AM to 6:00 PM) at the NBH -II Hostel Badminton Court. All interested 

students are required to fill up the given Google Form given below to participate in the event. 

Important Points: 

• Only CGU hostel students can participate in this event (*Both double’s partners should be 
from the same hostel). 

• Last date for registration is 7th March 2025 till 11:59 PM. 

• No spot registration is allowed. 

• Any participants found to be involved in any in-disciplinary action, his participation shall be 
cancelled. 

• The decisions of officials stands final during the game. 

• Every match is an elimination match. 

• The first round of matches shall be of 7 points where the players will change the court after 3 
points. The subsequent rounds shall be of 11 points each where the players will change the 
court after 5 points. For quarter final, semi final and final matches the players will be 
selected on the basis of best of 3 games.  

• The players are requested to wear sports shoes to avoid any kind of injury. 

• Students who try to vandalise the hostel campus during the match shall be penalized heavily 
and strict actions shall be taken by the authorities. 

• After completion of the match the players are requested to leave the hostel campus to avoid 
the formation of crowds. 

• The students are requested to be present at the allotted time for the match otherwise 
walkover will be given to the opponent.    

• All the students who are not from NBH II hostel are requested to bring their college I.D cards 
to get entry into the NBH II hostel. 

• For any queries contact Dr. Dhrubojyoti Roy, (Badminton Coordinator) 7001833242 and Mr. 
Suryakant Mishra, (Badminton Co-cordinator) 8917264370.  

• If persistent windy conditions exist at court during match time, the match will get postponed 
to next week.  

Link to fill up: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1P1OMuvIco27pDxAPn_nbtX-

BJYnMZqPRrOFC7J3G9ks/preview 

(Link can be accessed only using CGU domain mail ID) 

All the HoDs are requested to kindly circulate the notification amongst their students to ensure 

maximum participation. 

 

Dr. Dhrubojyoti Roy, Badminton Club Co-ordinator. 
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